
Captains Report 2023 

It is with pleasure that I submit the Captains Report for 2023. It has been a 

great golf season with golfing numbers significantly increased. We have also 

had many new full members join, wanting to be part of our club. 

A big congratulations to all Honour Board winners. 

The Pro-Am was again a huge success thanks mainly to Brian and his team for 

presenting the course the way they did. 

Junior golf is looking very healthy thanks to our PGA professional Duncan for 

running the Junior Clinics. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank my match committee for giving up 

their time to attend the many meetings that are held throughout the year. 

Directors Shannon and Shane, Match member Steve, Ladies Captain Patsy 

Brady and Veterans Captain Gary Fydler. 

 

Graham Nelson 

Captain 

 


